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May 1k, 1952

J-J‘
Mrs. Emil E. Huya
2903 - 4hth Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.

.
Dear Mrs. Huyﬁz

Just a word of thanks for your untiring effort
and wonderful support you have given me this year.

It has been such a pleasure to work with you.

I really feel as teary as a coach leaving a
winning team, for I am deeply touched with the many

kindnesses and help you have given me.

Very sincerely,
“Hia, £
Iac g e

Patience Gibson




